
May 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

As you will see below, we have a very busy term ahead and we look forward to 

welcoming parents to join us for some of these events. It's wonderful to be having so 

many visits and visitors helping to bring learning to life once again. This week, Y6 children 

have completed their end of Key Stage tests - they have worked very hard all year and 

seemed to take all of the challenges in their stride this week. Many congratulations to 

them for their attitude and enthusiasm - many said they had loved their SATs week, 

though that might have been partly due to the breakfast club which provided a relaxed 

and sociable start to their days!

Sandra Sutherland

Dates for the diary…

Mon 16th May Year 6 Swimming starts Please make your payment at www.eduspot.co.uk

Tues 17th May Yr 3 Ancient Egyptians 

Workshop

Please make sure consent and payments are made online at 

www.eduspot.co.uk by 10th May

Tues 17th May Yr 6 Trip to Coventry Cathedral Please make sure consent and payments are made online at 

www.eduspot.co.uk by 10th May 

Fri 20th May Class / Leavers Photos

Mon 23rd May Yr 3 to Edmondscote Track Commonwealth Personal Best Challenge – more to follow

Tues 24th May Year 4 to Coventry Cathedral

ICONS Celebration Day

Please make sure consent and payments are made online at 

www.eduspot.co.uk by 20th May 

Thurs 26th May Platinum Jubilee Celebrations See details later on the newsletter

Fri 27th May PTA Upside Down Rules Day See details further on in Newsletter

Mon 30th May – Fri 3rd

June

HALF TERM HOLIDAY

Mon 6th June INSET DAY

Thurs 9th June World Ocean Day Please come dressed in blue or green. No donation needed

Fri 10th June PTA Quiz Night More info to follow

Wed 15th June Athlete Visit More info to follow

Thurs 16th June Yr 3 and Yr 5 Black Hole 

Planetarium Workshops

Please make sure consent and payments are made online at 

www.eduspot.co.uk by 9th June

Tues 21st June Fathers Day Breakfast More info to follow

Wed 22nd June New Class Lists up in reception

area

Wed 22nd June Yr 4 Trip to Birmingham

Botanical Gardens

Please make sure consent and payments are made online at 

www.eduspot.co.uk by 17th June

Sat 25th June PTA Summer Fayre 11am-2pm Joint summer fair with Emscote. More details to follow

continued overleaf…
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Dates cont…..

Wed 6th July Transition Day Y6 Children to their new secondary schools, children in other 

year groups to spend time in their new year group 

Wed 6th July New to Year 3 Parents Meeting Detail to follow

Thurs 7th July Yr 6 Trip to Dudley Zoo Please make sure consent and payments are made online at 

www.eduspot.co.uk by 30th June

Mon 11th July All Saints’ Sports Day More info on times etc to follow

Tues 12th July Yr 6 Leavers show 2pm

Tues 12th July Yr 5 Trip to Tudor World Please make sure consent and payments are made online at 

www.eduspot.co.uk by 5th July

Wed 13th July Reserve Sports Day All Saints’

Thurs 14th July Yr 3 Trip to Twycross Zoo Please make sure consent and payments are made online at 

www.eduspot.co.uk by 7th July

Thursday 14th July Yr 6 Leavers Show 6pm

Fri 15th July Reports Out

Fri 15th July End of Year Church Service at 

All Saints’ Church

9.30am All parents welcome

Thurs 21st July Yr 6 Leavers Presentation 9.15am All Year 6 parents welcome

Thurs 21st July END OF SUMMER TERM

Fri 22nd July Commonwealth Games Baton 

Relay

Baton passes through Kenilworth, Whitnash, Warwick, 

Gaydon, Stratford-upon-Avon, Broadway, Pershore, Upton-

upon-Severn, Malvern, and Worcester

Upside Down Rules Day

On Friday 27th May the PTA are running an Upside Down Rules Day. The rules that can be 

broken for the day for a £2 donation are

• Wacky/crazy hair

• Wear what you like in your hair

• Wear what you like e.g., fancy dress, odd clothes and shoes, pyjamas.

• Squash in water bottle

• Glitter tattoos

• Wear jewellery

• Paint nails

• Bring in a small treat to eat at lunchtime

Details of how to pay will be issued nearer the time.

Recognition of Charitable Helpers

We would love to hear about and celebrate any of our children who help out on a charitable 

basis in their local community and especially at this time anyone providing help or support for 

the Ukrainian Appeal.

Discover, learn, understand.

Fascinating online courses for everyone who wants to be an even better mum, dad, 

grandparent or carer.

https://headsup.warwickshire.gov.uk/heads-up-13-may-2022/securing-the-best-start-to-

life/fascinating-online-courses-please-share-with-all-staff-and-parents
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Jubilee Celebrations and Bake Off Thursday 26th May

Children can come dressed in Red, White and Blue for our Jubilee Celebrations (No donation needed).

Parents are welcome to join us for a picnic lunch 12.30-13.30 on the field at All Saints Junior School. 

Children can either order a Jubilee picnic lunch from the school kitchen or they can bring a packed 

lunch from home. There will be no hot dinner option on that day. See menu below. All meals will need 

to be pre-ordered, form to follow. Please just bring a blanket and some picnic food along for yourself. 

Our current plans are dependent on the British weather and we will let you know if our plans need to 

change.

We will be holding a jubilee bake off run by the PTA and judged by the Mayor of Warwick. More details 

regarding categories and entries to follow next week. Please hand in any cakes to the office on the 

morning of Thursday 26th May – we look forward to seeing all your entries!

We will hold a cake sale after school in the playground so you’ll have plenty of opportunity to sample 

the cakes. All donations will raise funds for the school PTA. If you are able to help sell cakes on the 

day, please let the school office know asap.

We hope you can join us for our Jubilee Celebrations!



                 All Saints’ Shakespeare Week 

We recently celebrated Shakespeare’s birthday (which is 

celebrated on the 23rd April). The whole school took part 

in activities learning about some of Shakespeare’s plays 

and the man himself.  

Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6 all took part in workshops ran by ‘West End in 

Schools’. The workshops helped the children to explore Shakespeare’s 

play of ‘The Tempest’ through drama and movement. The children were 

very creative with their acting and understood the play well. The 

feedback from West End in Schools was fantastic – we have a lot of 

budding Shakespeare fans and actors!  

 

Year 3: In Year 3, children have been reading and learning about the play 

‘Romeo and Juliet’. The children have been learning about the play through 

drama and movement, creating tableaus and deciphering Shakespeare’s 

language. Other activities have included creating cartoon strips of the play, 

writing diaries, ordering the story and listening/singing the Romeo and 

Juliet rap! The children seemed very impressed with Miss Snow’s rendition 

of the ‘Prince’s’ speech in Act 1, Scene 1.  

Year 4: The children have been having lots of fun in Year 4, learning all about 

Shakespeare’s play ‘The Tempest’. They have been getting very creative with 

‘Whoosh!’ drama activities, making finger puppets from the play, creating boats 

and sea soundscapes, as well as interpreting the text and writing character 

profiles.  

 

Year 5: Year 5 have been learning all about ‘A Midsummer Night’s 

Dream’. The children have been practicing their drama skills through 

‘Whoosh!’ activities and using ‘Snappy Shakespeare’ to act out the play 

– a tricky task, for those who know the plot. As well as drama, the 

children have also been creating their own cartoon strips of the play 

and have had fun translating Shakespeare’s English into modern-day. 

The children finished the week by learning all about the mystery of 

Shakespeare’s missing skull!  

Year 6: Further up the 

school, Year 6 have been 

delving into Shakespeare’s 

‘Macbeth’ and have been 

having particular fun with 

the characters of the 

witches! Through ‘Whoosh’ 

and other drama activities, 

the children have been getting to grips with Shakespeare’s vocabulary and had a lot of fun using some 

Shakespearean insults! The children have also been learning about the play by sequencing the story and writing 

the play as a narrative. They have continued with the theme of Shakespeare within art, creating some fantastic 

pieces of art based on the witches.  



Kids with Bricks Lego Club

On Thursday Mrs Will is running Lego club. We compete with other 

schools by having a go at the ‘weekly build.’ Recently the weekly build 

was to build a puffin. Look how great Lily –Mae’s puffin was!

There are currently spaces if your child would like to join. To book 

please visit www.kidswithbricks.com

British Science Week 2022 

During British Science week, this year’s theme 

was: Growth. 

Year 6 discussed the theme of Growth and how it 

refers to how things change over time. We also 

talked about physical growth (e.g. the size of a 

living thing growing) but also growth as in the 

changes that happen in our world. 

Activities we did: antibody and virus origami, 

growing salt crystals, spring onion growth 

experiment and KNEX STEM challenge 

Latest Family Information Service Newsletter

https://mailchi.mp/warwickshire/family-information-service-newsletter-

1204282?e=56e08a503a
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Date Courses available Age (School Year Groups)

Monday 30th May Cygnets Multi Choice Activities
Multi-Sports
Street Dance and Cheerleading
Pottery
NEW for 2022 - Animation
Multi-Sport and Swim
Fun Afternoon Activities and Swim

Reception – Year 1
2 – 7
4 – 7
2 – 7
2 – 7
2 – 7
2 – 3

Tuesday 31st May Cygnets Multi Choice Activities
Mad Science – Inventions
Fun Morning Activities
Art & Craft
Football
Forest School
NEW for 2022 - Bo Karts and Ball Games
Football and Swim
Fun Afternoon Activities and Swim

Reception – Year 1
2 – 7
4 – 7
2 – 7
2 – 3
2 – 3
4 – 7
4 – 7
2 – 3

Wednesday 1st June Cygnets Multi Choice Activities
Multi-Sports
Fun Morning Activities
Pottery
Multi-Sport and Swim
Fun Afternoon Activities and Swim

Reception – Year 1
2 – 7
2 – 3
2 – 7
2 – 7
4 – 7

Warwick School MAY HOLIDAY ACTION 2022 is now open!

What we are running
•Fun Short Courses – available for children in Years 2 to 7 (including 12 year olds)
•Cygnets – available for children in Reception and Year 1
Please see below and follow the link to see what exciting activities we have on offer!
https://www.warwickschool.org/may-holiday-action-2022

The following additional services are also available:
•Early Birds Swim (8.00am – 9.00am) for children in school years 2 to 7
•Early Risers (8.00am – 9.00am) for children in Reception and Year 1
•Night Owls (16.30pm – 18.00pm) for children in Reception to Year 7, including tea

Cygnets
Our Cygnets group is open to boys and girls from Reception and School Year 1.
Led by our experienced Early Years Practitioner, children will experience a number of different exciting 
activities each day, including:
Art and Craft / Multi-Sport / Indoor and Outdoor play / Bouncy Castle / Kapla & Unu / Mini Basketball / Fun 
Cookery / Nature Trails / Didi cars / Street Dance and Cheerleading / plus much more!
Please note that activities will be running on specific days only.

Making a booking
For more information and to make your booking, please visit our 
website: https://www.warwickschool.org/may-holiday-action-2022


